
From: joe maze
To: Community Development Email
Subject: Hill Street Zoning Plans
Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 11:52:59 AM

To whom it may concern,

Hello! I am the resident of 837 nw hill street.  I have received notice of the comprehensive
plan map, and am extremely concerned with the possible rezoning of the outlined area (yellow
box).  My main concern with this area (mfh)(P) being changed to a Commercial (com) use
area, has to do with the safety and well being of the many young children who are already
living on Hill street and the surrounding area.  This is a residential area, and should stay as
such.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely, 
Anthony J. Zezima 
837 nw hill street, 
Camas, WA

Exhibit 11
City Proposal (CPA19-05)

mailto:j.zezima5446@gmail.com
mailto:communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us

